
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

World War 2 Day 

 

Year 6 are thoroughly enjoying learning about World War 2 this term and in order to further 

enrich their learning, we have organised a special World War 2 day funded by the school on 

Thursday 28th September 2017 which will take place in school. 

 

The itinerary for the day will be as follows: 

 

6H 6R 

Morning session:  WW2 Workshop 

led by Victrix Educational specialist. 

Morning session: Art/DT session 

using paint, pen and clay focusing on 

the work of Clarice Cliff. 

Afternoon Session: Art/DT session 

using paint, pen and clay focusing on 

the work of Clarice Cliff. 

Afternoon sessions: WW2 Workshop 

led by Victrix Educational specialist. 

 

We would like all the children to come to school dressed in a wartime costume to fully 

immerse them into the fantastic learning experience that the day will provide.  Costumes 

could include an evacuee, a soldier, a land girl or pilot and be created from clothing from 

home.  Some images to inspire you are included on the back of this letter. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hedgley and Mr Ridley 

Northwick Park Primary 

and Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

